

American Model United Nations Conference Preparation Newsletter 18-21 November 2023

15 November 2023

2023 Conference Graduate School Expo

Greetings from the AMUN Secretariat. We hope everyone is excited for the Conference; it is almost here! Please see this email regarding our Graduate School and Career Expo and the 2023 Conference Program.

Expo Participating Schools

AMUN's annual Graduate School and Career Expo will be held on Monday, 20 November from 9:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. Please encourage all of your students to attend; we have a diverse and excellent group of exhibitors who will have traveled a long way to meet with your students. This year's list of Expo exhibitors includes (as of 29 October 2023):

- American University: School of International Service
- Baylor Law School
- Case Western Reserve University: School of Law
- DePaul University: College of Liberal Arts and Social Sciences
- George Mason University: School of Public Policy and Government
- George Washington University: Elliott School of International Affairs
- Georgetown University: McCourt School of Public Policy
- Georgetown University: Walsh School of Foreign Service Master of Science
- Goldsmiths, University of London
- Harvard University: Kennedy School Government
- Loyola University of Chicago
- Marquette University: Graduate School
- Marguette University: Law School
- Mitchell Hamline Law School
- Pennsylvania State University: School of International Affairs
- Texas A&M University: Bush School of Government and Policy
- University of California San Diego: School of Global Policy and Strategy
- University of Michigan: Gerald R. Ford School of Public Policy
- University of Minnesota: Humphrey School of Public Affairs
- University of Pennsylvania: School of Social Policy and Practice
- Washington University in St. Louis: Brown School of Social Work

Questions, Comments or Concerns?

If you have any questions about this email, please contact us directly at mail@amun.org and we will be happy to help. As always, if you are no longer the primary contact for your school's Model UN club or class, please contact us at mail@amun.org with updated contact information or fill out our Change of Address/Contact form online.

Good luck on your preparations,

Shannon L. Dunn AMUN Executive Director

Jared M. Melville 2023 Secretary-General

Follow us on <u>Facebook</u> and <u>Twitter</u> for Conference updates and United Nations news and content.



You can review this and all conference communications at https://www.amun.org/conference-mailings/

Copyright © 2023 by American Model United Nations International, 1212 N. Columbian Avenue, Oak Park, IL 60302. Contact us by phone at 1.773.777.2682. All rights reserved. To unsubscribe from these emails at any time, please click <u>here</u>.